
 

 

 

 

SINDH GOVT APPOINTS DR. WASIF MEMON AS 

SRB CHAIRMAN 

November 24, 2021 

KARACHI: The Sindh government has issued a notification dated November 23, 2021, 
to appoint Dr. Wasif Ali Memon as the chairman of the SRB. 
 
Dr. Wasif Ali Memon, a former senior officer of the Federal Board of Revenue (FBR), 
has been appointed as the Chairman of the Sindh Revenue Board (SRB) by the 
provincial government. 
 
Dr. Wasif was already working in SRB as a senior member. Prior to this assignment, he 
had served as an officer of the Pakistan Customs Service (PCS) for 31 years in various 
capacities including chief collector and director-general. 
 
The contribution of Dr. Wasi Ali at the SRB in the capacity of a senior member (legal, 
audit, and IT) is worth mentioning as he expedited the process of effective litigation 
management, risk-based audit system besides introducing innovations in the 
digitalization of SRB. 
 
He worked in active coordination with other provincial revenue authorities and the 
Federal Board of Revenue (FBR) and participated in activities under the auspices of the 
National Tax Council. 
 



He also remained in close coordination with International Donors and Development 
Agencies. 
 
Given the relevant skillset and capacities gathered over his illustrious career of 32 
years, as a thorough professional, SRB and the provincial government expect to hugely 
benefit from his services. 

 


